

Dear Parents,

I just want you to know that you are going to start seeing a lot more of our word work papers coming home. We have used the whiteboards for most of these lessons thus far this year, but I have noticed that within the last month or so, the students' handwriting and printing formation is beginning to suffer. I don't want them to permanently learn it wrong, and I am beginning to place a strong emphasis on proper letter formation, letter stroking, placement of the letters on the line, and appropriate use of capital and lower case letters. Please help me by supporting proper letter formation at home. I am including a key below. Thank you,

Mrs. Jones

Good Drivers: Geimnorsuvwxz Crazy Drivers: Gipqy

Road Hogs: bdfhktt